
Development Co-ordinator February 2018

Coaching & Club Nights

See supplementary paper, requiring significant input from Committee members.

Permanent Courses
Burbage Common course updated using the February 2018 map. Fosse Meadows courses to be 
updated using new map (Dec 2017). Coalville Park will be updated once plaques fitted to the agreed
trees, permission from the Park authorities.

See Steve Chafer’s paper requiring significant input from Committee members.

Recruitment

Park Series  - Autum
BOF are providing Xplorer input; and we hope to involve juniors.  Trying out something at 
Irchester 
We should consider using the coaches after meet and greet. Likely to use Abbey Park currently 
being mapped by Julie Ferris and Watermead being mapped by John Marriott.
We need to establish a delivery team and copy ideas from DVO and NOC.

Bradgate Saturday Afternoon series
Maureen
Webb and
Andy
Portsmouth
are leading
this.  All
four
Saturdays
in April,
will have a
different
offer each
week so
there is
some
progression
for those coming to more than one. A maze will be set up couple of 100 meters into park. (See 
picture). A POC course will be on offer if want to do a longer course.

Schools
NW Schools 20 March
There are over 600 expected, 200 up on last year.  We bill for our costs but it takes up at least five 
volunteers.  Current volunteers are Simon & Julie Starkey, John Marriott, Peter Hornsby, Kevin 
Bradley & Andy Portsmouth plus Roger Edwards.



School Mapping - Paid for

Holy Cross PS Whitwick in progress being mapped by Peter Hornsby.
Frisby PS commissioned work and suspended pending Teaching Training Part 1 training on 15th 
March at Leicester Outdoor Pursuits Centre.
Krishna Avanti PS, Evington is being mapped by Simon Starkey.
Jeff Baker is updating Oakham School for free in return for use of the school and pavilion for 
Summer League on 12th July.
John Marriott is updating Park School, Leicester.

Web site
We need to continually update this.
We now have a picture board for the
key volunteers, if you have been
missed please get your name added.

John Cooke has give us access to
web stats eg.

This can give
some clues at to
what is being of
use to enquirers. 
In theory it
could help with
our web design.

Roger Edwards
3 February 2018


